
Dear Friends,

Summer was so much fun around RobinBrooke with the cookouts,
fair, hog calling contest, baby contest and other activities. I have to
admit even the dunking booth was fun.  Our Activity Department is
working hard to have an amazing time as we move into the cooler
months. Please note the date and time for our 1950’s event on
September 10. Be sure to RSVP so you do not miss out on the fun. 

National Assisted Living Week starts September 8th. Please be sure
to check the calendar for lots of fun events and days with the theme
“Inspiring Generations.”

We continue to work through the transition under the Kentucky
Office of Inspector General. We are anticipating a mid-September
start date for medication administration in our Open Arms
neighborhood. For those who are transitioning to Synchrony
Pharmacy, please do not stop your current pharmacy from sending
medications. Either Deb or I will reach out to you as the date draws
near. As mentioned before, medication administration will initially
only be on the Open Arms Neighborhood. 

Lastly we will be sealing and striping our parking lot soon. We will
communicate dates via email and signage at the front desk. I
appreciate your patience during this process. Hopefully, it will be a
quick inconvenience. 

Even though summer is my favorite season I am looking forward to
all of the fall décor and fun that Halloween brings.  Please stop by or
call if you need anything from me or our team. 

Crystal Hamilton
Executive Director
Office: (270) 982-3343
Fax: (270) 982-3334

September
2024

Resident Birthdays
Sue Thompson  09/15
Kenneth Quire  09/20

Elizabeth Foster  09/21
Wanda Trent  09/24

Charline Aikns   09/27

Employee
Birthdays

Melanie Thompson
09/11

Marcia Thompson  09/29

     Sunday, 
      September 8th

Save the Date
September 10th

1:30 pm
Mayor Jeff Gregory -  Assisted

Living Week Proclamation
4:00 pm - 6:00 pm

50's Style and Milkshake Smiles
at the RobinBrooke Diner with

Music by “Two of A Kind”

Letter from Executive Director

201 Harmony Way, Elizabethtown, KY 42701



mkoReminders

Resident Spotlight

The Arcadia Way

Mary Elizabeth Davis was born October 11, 1934. She married the love
of her life, James Davis, who was in the Air Force. She is the mother of
six children: four boys and two girls and came from a large family
where she had thirteen siblings. 

After James’ duty in the Air Force, they lived in Brownsville, Kentucky
for a short time. In the late 60’s James and Mary moved to Louisville,
bought two homes and restored them. While in Louisville, she was a
seamstress for a dry cleaner. They sold both homes in Louisville and
moved to Grayson  County  where they built their own house and
opened Davis Motors. Mary then became the bookkeeper.

Mary has always loved gardening and therefore, had lots of fresh
organic food every year. Mary is a woman of many talents. Her
hobbies included sewing, needlepoint, knitting, crocheting dolls, as
well as raising sheep and cattle. She was so talented that she sewed
Barbie clothes for Mattel for a period of time! As for her sheep, they
were her pride & joy. They actually flew an airplane to South Carolina
to pick up her male sheep. He was such a handsome dude! She and
James loved flying to different places. They even managed the local
airport and had a hanger to store James’s plane. 

She is an avid reader and an amazing cook; her cheesecake is the best!
 

Don't forget to stop by the Concierge desk and nominate a staff
member for Ambassador of the Quarter, who exemplifies the
Arcadia qualities and values of teamwork, accountability, integrity,
respect, and safety. If you need assistance please ask Crystal
Hamilton, Executive Director or one of the department managers.
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August  Happenings

Top Row:  Left to Right:  Congratulations to our 2nd quarter Arcadia Ambassadors:
Tiffany Goldsmith & Marie Mitchell (In Memory);  Sally Dixon taking a ride in the
Slingshot with her grandson, Taylor Dixon;  James Crume pulling up in his 1951 Chevy.

Middle Row:  Left to Right:  Hog Calling Champion, Wayne Hayes; Michelle Ells, Wendy
Hufgnagl & Sharon Schlatter singing “Lean On Me” for the Lip Sync Contest; Tim Collins
sang “God Bless the U.S.A” and won the Lip Sync Contest.  

Bottom Row:  Some of the RobinBrooke Olympics - Left to Right:  Basketball
Olympians - Micki Howell, Bronze, Laverne Howard, Gold and Nancy Ray, Silver;  Table
Tennis Olympians - Sue Thompson & Sharon Schlatter tied for Bronze, Vernon Hatter,
Gold and Mary Catherine Cravens, Silver;  Bowling Olympians - Sharon Schlatter, Silver,
Vernon Hatter, Gold and Micki Howell, Bronze; Denise Johnston is ready to cheer on
Kentucky in College Football.



Crystal Hamilton
Executive Director                          
crystalh@robinbrooke.com

Marcia Thompson                           
Business Office Director
marciat@robinbrooke.com

Scott Kennedy
Teresa New
Betty Wallace  
Concierge 
concierge@robinbrooke.com 

Natasha Mackey
Director of Culinary Services
kitchen@robinbrooke.com

Shelly Young
Dining Manager
dietary@robinbrooke.com

Cindy Kennedy
Director of Life Engagement /Open Arms
ckennedy@robinbrooke.com

Mike DeRuiter
Director of Maintenance
miked@robinbrooke.com

Deb Sellers
Director of Resident Care & Wellness
debs@robinbrooke.com

Deanna Thompson
Life Engagement Coordinator
dthompson@robinbrooke.com 

   

Baby/Childhood Pictures
 National Assisted Living Week 

“Inspiring Generations” 
September 8th - 14th

We would like to invite residents and staff to
bring in a baby/childhood picture that we can
display with other baby/childhood pictures
and see who can guess the most right.  
Please bring in your picture by Monday,
September 9th.  You may give it to the
Concierge at the front desk or to Cindy
Kennedy or to Deanna Thompson.

Walk to End Alzheimer’s!
The walk to End Alzheimer’s is scheduled for
Sunday, September 22nd at 2:00 pm at
Freeman Lake.  If you would like to be on the
RobinBrooke Team, please contact Cindy
Kennedy, Director of Life Engagement/Open
Arms.

News to UseYour Team


